
From: Callahan, Rich
To: Callahan, Rich
Subject: FW: Zone Change Referral - #23406 - 131 Danbury Road
Date: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 11:59:45 AM
Attachments: WestCOG Referral 23406 131 Danbury Road.pdf

 
 

From: Kristin Floberg <kfloberg@westcog.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 11:36 AM
To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG>
Cc: White, Daphne <Daphne.White@WILTONCT.ORG>; Callahan, Rich
<Rich.Callahan@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject: RE: Zone Change Referral - #23406 - 131 Danbury Road
 

C A R E F U L - From outside - CHECK before you CLICK. 
.
     To:   Michael Wrinn, Director of Planning and Land Use Management

 

From:   Kristin Floberg, Senior Planner

 

    Re:   CT Statutory Referral to WestCOG from Wilton - Attached Zoning Amendment

 

Date:   January 2, 2024

 

Thank you for submitting the attached referral to WestCOG.

 

The opinion of WestCOG staff is that the proposal is of local interest and with minimal

intermunicipal impact. Therefore, it is not being forwarded to adjacent municipalities and the

regional staff is making no comment.
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